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Everyone ages 6 months and older is

recommended to get vaccinated for

seasonal flu now. The flu vaccine can

reduce illness, doctors’ visits and

hospital stays. It has been shown to

save lives. Get vaccinated today!

Protect Yourself and
 Your Family  

For more information visit: 

www.santacruzhealth.org/flu


